CORRESPONDENCE 8/11/2025 DOCUMENT NO. 07776-2025

Antonia Hover

From: Office of Chairman La Rosa

Sent:Monday, August 11, 2025 10:46 AMTo:Commissioner CorrespondenceSubject:Docket Correspondence - 20250011

Attachments: Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the

FPL rate hike!; FPL rate increase proposal

Good morning,

Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE – Consumers & Representatives in docket 20250011.

Thank you.

From: Sarah Schamberger (sarscham@icloud.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<sarscham@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 9:49 AM

To: Office of Chairman La Rosa **Subject:** Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than \$400. These ongoing rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than \$10 billion in profits over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL's request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida's working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate hike.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Sarah Schamberger 1857 Briar Creek Ct Sarasota, FL 34235 sarscham@icloud.com (941) 914-6919

From: Reginald Presley (rvpresley@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<rvpresley@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 9:49 AM

To: Office of Chairman La Rosa **Subject:** Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than \$400. These ongoing rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than \$10 billion in profits over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL's request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida's working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate hike.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Reginald Presley 11885 SW 216TH STREET, Apt 304 Miami, FL 33170 rvpresley@gmail.com (786) 617-8846

From: Patricia Alonso (patriciaalonso@bellsouth.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<patriciaalonso@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 9:45 AM

To: Office of Chairman La Rosa **Subject:** Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than \$400. These ongoing rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than \$10 billion in profits over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL's request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida's working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate hike.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Patricia Alonso 372 Parlor St Nokomis, FL 34275 patriciaalonso@bellsouth.net (786) 683-9735

From: Margaret Heck (mheck2@brighthouse.com) Sent You a Personal Message <mheck2

@forgrassroots.com>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 9:44 AM

To: Office of Chairman La Rosa **Subject:** Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than \$400. These ongoing rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than \$10 billion in profits over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL's request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida's working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate hike.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Margaret Heck 406 Bolivia Blvd Bradenton, FL 34207 mheck2@brighthouse.com (518) 441-5998

From: David Grodey <dgrodey@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 9, 2025 9:20 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Chairman La

Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: FPL rate increase proposal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Greetings Commissioners,

I'll be brief:

Unless Florida Power and Light can explain to the consumer why a utility company making over \$4 Billion annually for its shareholders needs to increase their rates; put me down as opposed.

This message also serves as a gentle reminder that your agency exists to serve the public and not the utility companies.

That is all,

V/R,

David Grodey - an FPL customer